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GREENLEAF

M.C.P.A. AMINE 400

LIQUID WEEDKILLER

CONTROLS BUTTERCUP AND HORSETAIL IN LAWNS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 16293 P.C.P. ACT.

GUARANTEE: mcpa acid equivalent
400 g/L (present as diethanolamine salt)

CAUTION
POISON

NET CONTENTS 5OO mL

GREENLEAF GARDEN SUPPLIES
4650 Dawson Street, 
BURNABY, B.C. V5C 5P8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
LAWNS - To control creeping buttercup, Dandelion (fall),
Plantain, spotted catsear, and Horsetail, mix 45 - 90 mL of
M.C.P.A AMINE 400 into 12 - 15 L of water and spray evenly on
100 m2 of lawn.  A watering can may be used for this rate of
application. repeat as required.  For best results, spray in
early fall and late spring when the weather promotes active
weed growth.  Use with caution during long, hot, dry spells. 
Do not cut the grass for 4 days before or after spraying. 
Spray on warm, calm days at low pressure to avoid drift.

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.


PMRAUSER
GREENLEAF

PMRAUSER
GARDEN

PMRAUSER
SUPPLIES

PMRAUSER
BURNABY,

PMRAUSER
B.

PMRAUSER
Street,

PMRAUSER
V5C

PMRAUSER
5P8

PMRAUSER
Dawson

PMRAUSER
4650

PMRAUSER



AVOID SPRAYING  if rain is expected shortly.  DO NOT WATER THE
LAWN within 24 hours of application.  Do not use on newly
seeded lawns until the grass has been cut three times.  Do not
use treated grass clippings as a mulch on susceptible plants.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid contact
with eyes, skin and clothing.  Wash hands after use.  Do not
use the same sprayer or watering can for other agricultural
purposes.  Do not store near food, feed, fertilizers,
insecticides or fungicides.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes
or ponds.  do not allow spray to contact plants other than
those specifically being sprayed.  M.C.P.A. can cause damage
if it comes into contact with susceptible plants such as
flowers, vegetables, fruit trees, etc.

FIRST AID:  Call a doctor in the case of an accidental
poisoning.  If swallowed, induce vomiting.  
IF ON SKIN OR IN EYES, FLUSH WITH PLENTY OF WATER.

Take container, label or product name and Registration Number
with you when seeking medical attention.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not

provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly

or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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